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Clare Kurth

From: Marney Reed 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 11:51 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: PC 23 05 EAP 03 - Cannery Station Phase Tentative Subdivision Plan Extension

Dear Planning Commission, 
We are residents of Florentine Estates, residing in the north end of our community on Robin LN, off of Sherwood Loop. 
We are close to the west section of Sherwood Loop which has the most impact from the development of Cannery 
Station. 
 
It is also the area most impacted by the "vacant land" that Cannery Station developers have now created when they 
proceeded to tear down all of the trees and brush on the land. Unfortunately, it has given easier access to the transient 
population that come and go, with many deciding to "make camp" in the empty spaces. They can also easily 
access Florentine Estates property since there is no barrier. 
 
Several residences are impacted by the area that the developer opened. Unfortunately, this area has been left open and 
because the developer has been allowed to continue with permits to extend building on the land, a barrier, and/or 
fence, has not been required to be built. However, a fence is required by the city once building commences, and that 
continues to be put off. 
 
If you allow the developer to stall building further, we feel it is essential that you require them to at least put up a 
temporary fence to provide some limitation to access of Florentine Estates property. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Marney Reed and Lyn Hackelman 

 




